Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 10:58 AM

To: jrobinson@lohud.com'

Cc: ‘gtroyano@lohud.com’; 'tbauer@lohud.com’; ‘fscandale@lohud.com’

Subject: AGAIN -- What is the status of Gannett/LoHud-Journal News' review of CJA's August 10,
2017 OPEN LETTER -- & the evidence substantiating it?

Attachments: 8-10-17-open-ltr.pdf; 8-16-17-automated-email-from-gannett-lohud.pdf; 9-28-17-

auto-email-from-dolan.pdf

TO: Gannett-Journal News/Lo-Hud Editor Jennifer Robinson

I have received the attached automated e-mail from News Director Mary Dolan, in response to the below, sent to her,
identifying you as the editor to contact, in her absence — until Oct. 3.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
www.judgewatch.org

914-421-1200

elena@judgewatch.org

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) [mailto:elena@judgewatch.org]

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2017 10:30 AM

To: 'fscandale@lohud.com' <fscandale@lohud.com>

Cc: 'gtroyano@lohud.com' <gtroyano@lohud.com>; 'tbauer@lohud.com' <tbauer@lohud.com>; 'mdolan@lohud.com’
<mdolan@Ilohud.com>; 'mlungariel@lohud.com' <mlungariel@lohud.com>; 'metro@lohud.com' <metro@Ilohud.com>;
'jbandler@lohud.com’ <jbandler@lohud.com>; 'ffitzgib@lohud.com’ <jfitzgib@lohud.com>; 'dwilson3@lohud.com’
<dwilson3@lohud.com>; 'ceberhart@Ilohud.com’' <ceberhart@lohud.com>; 'jffusco@lohud.com’ <jfusco@lohud.com>;
‘elgarcia@lohud.com’ <elgarcia@lohud.com>; 'rliebson@Ilohud.com’ <rliebson@lohud.com>; 'mmckinney@Iohud.com'
<mmckinney@lohud.com>; 'dreiner@lohud.com' <dreiner@Ilohud.com>; 'mspillane@lohud.com’
<mspillane@lohud.com>; 'jspector@gannett.com'’ <jspector@gannett.com>; 'jcampbelll @gannett.com'

jcampbelll @gannett.com

Subject: AGAIN -- What is the status of Gannett/LoHud-Journal News' review of CJA's August 10, 2017 OPEN LETTER --
& the evidence substantiating it?

TO: Gannett-Journal-News/Lo-Hud “Watchdog Strategist” Frank Scandale —
http://www.lohud.com/staff/41511/frank-scandale/

This follows up our extensive phone conversation together on September 18, 2017, upon your call to me approximately
five hours after | sent the below e-mail, with the above attached two exhibits.

In our nearly half-hour conversation, | discussed with you the content of my attached August 10, 2017 OPEN LETTER
pertaining to the Senate record of Senator George Latimer — sent to him, to County Executive Astorino, to then-
Westchester County Executive Candidate Ken Jenkins — and to the eight recognized political parties. You told me you
had not yet fully read it, but that you would get back to me within a couple of days, after you had done so and reviewed



